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Baldwins Wynyard Park House, Wynyard Avenue, Wynyard, TS22 5TB 

 
 
Manston Airport Case Team 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Room 3/8 Eagle Wing 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Date   31 May 2019 
 
For the attention of Mr Kelvin MacDonald 
 
 
Dear Mr MacDonald,  
 

Manston Airport: Compulsory Acquisition Hearings 

Thank you for your letter of 22 May 2019 confirming that SHP’s request to orally question the 

Applicant at the Compulsory Acquisition Hearing should be granted 

We are concerned, particularly given our previous experience, that there is an inconsistency 

between the Examining Authority recognising that the nature of our interest meets the relevant 

tests for questioning but then so restricting our ability to exercise the right granted to 

us.  However, given the obvious importance of the issues to SHP we would like to take up the 

opportunity to ask questions of the Applicant at the Compulsory Acquisition hearing and we 

have instructed leading counsel for that purpose.  

In doing so we will, as before, seek to use the time effectively and we will be conscious of the 

legislation referred to in your letter and also of the matters set out at paragraphs 99 and 100 of 

the DCLG Guidance, 2015.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
For and on behalf of  
Stone Hill Park Ltd 


